
 

Note of Public Meeting held at St.Ronan’s Primary School – 15th September 2016 7-9pm 

Members of the public present - 0 

The meeting was to be chaired by Councillor Sandy Aitchison – Portfolio Holder for Education.   

The panel comprised Donna Manson - Service Director Children and Young People, Christian 
Robertson – Senior Lead Officer Inclusion and Additional Needs, Sarah Fitch – Manager Complex 
Needs and Keith Belleville, Headteacher of St.Ronan’s Primary School 

Noted that the meeting had been publicised in the local press, online through Scottish Borders 
Council website and notifications were issued by the school via letter to notify parents of the 
meeting. 

Donna Manson would have provided an overview of the background to the proposal as set out in the 
proposal paper.  The proposal is to discontinue the Spectrum support provision at St.Ronan’s 
Primary School and relocate the children using the facility to the new ASN build in the village of 
Earlston. 

Due to there being no attendees no issues were raised. 

Staff remained on site until 8pm 

   

 

 

 


